
FIRST ROW, left to right: I . Fischer, A. Besancon, C.
Mait in, C. Schoendorf, L. Sienicki, L Knot*, A. Ranuc-
ci. SECOND ROW: N. Maddock, J. Saxell, A. Mitchell,
R. Johanson, J. Saxell, P. Komendat, P. Schulek.
THIRD ROW: N. Patrick, S. Henry, B. Olsen, S. Weh,
S. Winterhalter, S. Young, E. Wallis. FOURTH ROW:
K. Rabassa, M. Matson, G. Cunningham, E. Condry,
E. Winters, J. lestarchick, M. Horbelt.
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LATIN CLUB
"Who says Latin is a dead language?"

An interested group here in our own school
keeps the memory of the Romans living on.
The highlight of its many successes is, of
course, its Roman Banquet. Here the glory
that was once Rome lives again as the pa-
tricians (upper-classmen) are waited on hand
and foot by their lowly slaves (lower-class-
men). Garbed in tunics and togas, and
speaking the language of the scholars, this
fine group shows us how the ancients did it;
and, therefore, successfully prove that Latin
is very far from dead.

During the course of this year the Spanish Club has tried to
give S.P.F.H.S. students who are interested in Spanish an oppor-
tunity to improve their knowledge of the language.

This club was not only designed for oral participation, but
also to increase knowledge about the customs and traditions of the
Spanish speaking people. The members take part in many Spanish
activities, such as "fiestas" and breaking the traditional pinata.
Through the efforts of this club, any Spanish II or III student is able
to obtain a firmer grasp of Spanish culture!

FIRST ROW, left to right: J. Gorsky, L. Publius, M. Ferguson, C. Richardson, R. Gerl ing, C.
Gottlick. SECOND ROW: D. Bishop, S. Blazo, C. Hutchison, Z. Huber, Q. English. THIRD
ROW: W. Cook, D. Poelzing, H. Johnson, L. Butler.
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